
 

ATTENTION LOCAL 598/CAW 
MEMBERS AT OLG SLOTS AT 

SUDBURY DOWNS 
 

 

 

We are in need of one (1) Bargaining 

Committee member at OLG Slots at Sudbury 

Downs. 

 

If you are interested in this position and are 

willing to put in the time and effort required, 

please contact Sam Schiafone or Richard 

Paquin at 705-673-3661 Ext. 203 

 

The deadline to apply for this position is 

Friday, November 25th, 2011. 

 

You will be contacted for an interview. 
 

Issued by: 

Mine Mill Local 598/CAW 

November 10th, 2011 


